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VC/PQ/5528/25 

04 March 2025 

Deputy Fionntán Ó Súilleabháin TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 

PQ 5528/25 To ask the Minister for Health the progress that has been made in terms of 

a developing a new ambulance base in Gorey, County Wexford; its projected timeline 

for development; and if she will make a statement on the matter. -Fionntán Ó 

Súilleabháin 

Dear Deputy, 

The project for the provision of an ambulance base located in Gorey is currently at the initiation 
stage.  HSE Capital & Estates had re-engaged a design team to carry out an Option Appraisal on 
all available potential sites in Gorey for a proposed Ambulance base – which concluded in Q3 
2024 with a preferred option. A full Capital Submission will now be made based on the outcome of 
the Option Appraisal. 

Subsequent to approval, a Design Team will be appointed in 2025; thus, allowing the project to 
progress through the various stages i.e. design, planning and construction stage.  

I trust this information is of assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vincent Cronly 
Director of Planning and Infrastructure 
National Ambulance Service 
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